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Dear Ms. Grant:
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SUSAN D. BICKERT
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HARRY A. STEIN
STUART S. MUKAMAL
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MICHAEL G. TOBIN
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SUSAN E. LAPPEN
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KURT A. BEHLING
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ELLEN H. TANGEN
MELANIE R. SWANK
JAY A. UNORA
DONALD L. SCHRIEFER
EDWARD M, EHRLICH
LEONARD A. TOKUS
MIRIAM R. HORWITZ
MARYNELL REGAN

G. O’'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
DAWN M. BOLAND

Assistant City Attorneys

This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of $253.00, relating to damage sustained to your
vehicle on June 24, 2003 when you allege you drove over an elevated manhole lid near North 76" Street

and West Mill Road.

Our investigation reveals Underground Operation investigated a report of a loose manhole lid at the
subject location on June 24, 2003. The intersection and area manhole lids were found to be secure and in
proper condition. The department has no reported history of any problems at this location. Prior to this
alleged incident the City had no notice of this loose manhole lid and because of this lack of notice, the
City wpuld not be liable. Accordingly, we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the receipt of this
letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202,

requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,
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GRANTA/ GLEY
City Attorned
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ROBERT M. OVERHOLT

Investigator Adjuster
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